
Intention to Establish a National Chapter 
in El Salvador 
The International Society of Substance Use Professionals (ISSUP) would like to share its 
intention to establish a National Chapter in El Salvador.  Any organisation, institution 
or other party interested in undertaking or hosting this proposed development should 
contact ISSUP (Global) for further information about ISSUP’s National Chapters and the 
application process.   Deadline for any notification is:  Thursday August 31, 2023.
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